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Docket No. 99900522/79-03

Bechtel Power Corporation
San Francisco Power Division
Attn; Mr. R. D. Allen
Vice President and Division Manager
Post Office Box 3965
San Francisco, California 94119

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 11, 1979, in response to our letter

dated June 15, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further questions

at this time. We will review your corrective action during a future

inspection.

'Sincerely,
, , .
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Uldh otapovs, C.,i6f
Vendor Inspection Branch
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